
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      October 14, 2003 
 
 
 
Howard Hemphill, Director 
Federal Grants Program 
Delta Regional Authority 
236 Sharkey Avenue, Suite 400 
Clarksdale, Mississippi 38614 
 
Dear Mr. Hemphill: 
 
 We have reviewed Coahoma Community College’s application for Delta 
Regional Authority funds in the amount of $50,000.  As instructed, I am forwarding this 
application to you in order to begin the balloting and approval process.  
 

A 2002 Mississippi DRA Full Application for the JASON Project at Coahoma 
Community College as completed by Lois McMurchy is enclosed.  If you have any 
questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me. 

 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     Armerita Tell, Director 
     Office of Citizen and Community Services 

 
Enclosure   


